Mill Lane community Primary School &
Windmill Community Nursery
An Exciting Year Ahead 
2018 already looks like being an exciting time at Mill Lane School and the Windmill Nursery. The Junior Choir made up of 50 children will be performing at the O2 arena with 8,000 other school children from schools around the country.  It is a great opportunity for the children to perform in a world famous arena in front of an audience of thousands. The children have been enthusiastically rehearsing for weeks but we are all confident that we have learnt all the songs and dance moves and are now just eagerly awaiting the chance to perform. Our choirs have already performed at the village Centre Christmas Fayre, the St. Andrews Festival of Trees and the Thame Partnership Festival of Music. 
There are also exciting plans for further developing the school. Over the last few years we have created a spacious, new sports hall, a secure reception area, redesigned our early years area to create 2 new areas for our Nursery and Reception Class created a bright, new library area and music / art therapy room and we are now working on the development of a new sensory room.  
Lollipop Person Required:  We are still looking for a lollipop person to supervise the crossing outside the school on Mill Lane. This is a very busy road and we are desperately looking for someone who has some spare time. The hours would be approximately 8.15am to 9.15am Monday to Friday during term time. If you are interested in the position, please contact the school office on 01844352106 or email the school using office.2465@mill-lane.oxon.sch.uk
School Governor required: Mill Lane Community Primary School is committed to raising educational standards. We are looking for dedicated individuals who want to make a difference in the lives of children and are willing to share their experience in an educational environment. Mill Lane currently has 2 vacancies on its governing body. Governors are one of the largest volunteer forces in the country and have an important part to play in raising school standards. The role of governors is key to the effectiveness of a school. If you have a passion for improving the life chances of children and can offer supportive challenge to the leadership of our school to help us to fulfil our vision, please contact the headteacher, Miss Tineke van der Ploeg either by email on head.2465@mill-lan.oxon.sch.uk or ring the school on 01844352106 to discuss the role in more detail.
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